
  
NOTIFICATION OF DEVELOPMENT CONSENTS GRANTED FOR AUGUST 2022 
In accordance with Section 4.59 of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979, notice is hereby 
given that the following development consents have been granted by Council. 
 

APP. NO. PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT PROPERTY DESCRIPTION  
10.2022.64 (Mod 1) Modification - New Dwelling – move 

dwelling on site 
Lot 4 DP1103227 
George Street, Wallendbeen 

10.2022.101.1 
Proposed New Dwelling 

Lot 2 DP212750 
Cooneys Creek Road, Jugiong 

10.2022.11 (Mod 1) Modification - New Dwelling with 
attached Garage & Detached Shed – 
detached shed layout/design 

Lot 2 DP518456 
Congou Street, Cootamundra 

10.2022.99.1 
Proposed New Dwelling 

Lot 5 DP1083214 
Old Cootamundra Road, Cootamundra 

10.2022.98.1 
New Shed 

Lot 2 DP725154 
Justin Street, Cootamundra 

10.2022.97.1 
New Shed  

Lot 6 DP259786 
Coora Avenue, Cootamundra 

10.2022.83.1 Proposed Dwelling Alteration & 
Additions 

Lot 23 DP1084187 
Virgil Street, Gundagai 

10.2021.87.1 Proposed New Dwelling with attached 
Garage 

Lot 248 DP753625 
Burra Road, Gundagai 

10.2022.86.1 Alterations to Tourist Facilities 
(Construction of 11 new units) 

Lot 12 DP1128590 
Nangus Road, Gundagai 

10.2021.199.1 
New Transportable Dwelling 

Lot 1 DP378117 
Carrs Road, Darbalara 

 
 
The development consents may be inspected free of charge at the Cootamundra and Gundagai Office of 
Cootamundra-Gundagai Regional Council, between 9.00am – 5.00pm, Monday to Friday.   
 
Glen McAtear 
Acting General Manager 
 


